
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
You may be aware that our KS2 school library has had a fantastic makeover and we have 
been fortunate enough to be able to purchase an up to date library system and many, many 
beautiful new books. 
 
As part of our constant drive to increase reading for pleasure, every week, your child will be 
able to borrow one of these books to read at home. This will be logged out on the new 
system to allow us to track the whereabouts of all the books. As I am sure you understand, 
these books are a valuable resource for our school and we ask that children take care of 
them. Should a book be lost or damaged the school will request that the book is replaced or 
a contribution to the cost of replacing the book is made.  
 
Please could you sign the slip below accepting responsibility for the book your child brings 
home. Once the slip is returned your child may take a free choice book home.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Whittle. 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Library Book Responsibility 
 
I accept responsibility to replace or pay for the replacement cost if a free choice library book 
is lost or damaged. 
 
Name of child  __________________________________________ 
 
Year Group __________ 
 
Signed   ------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

(person with parental responsibility) 
 

Printed  ------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Date   ------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 


